
Aberdeen  Lectureship  in  Private
International Law
The  University  of  Aberdeen  invites  applications  from  suitably  qualified
candidates for a post at Lecturer level in the School of Law. The Law School
received a rating of 5B in the 1996 and 2001 Research Assessment Exercises and
candidates should demonstrate an aptitude for research commensurate with that
high ranking.  In  the 2001 RAE a ‘substantial’  proportion of  those submitted
produced publications of ‘international’  quality.  The Law School will  welcome
applications from candidates in any field of law but will give a preference to
someone  who  can  teach  on  the  new  LLM  programme  in  Private
International Law  that commences in February 2008. The starting date is 1
February 2008.

Informal enquires may be made to Professor Beaumont (tel: 01224 272439, e-mail
p.beaumont@abdn.ac.uk ).

Online  application  forms  and  further  particulars  are  available  from  here.
Alternatively  email  jobs@abdn.ac.uk  or  telephone  (01224)  272727  (24-hour
answering service) quoting reference number FLS426A for an application pack.

The closing date for the receipt of applications is 27 July 2007.
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